
From: Randy Conner <Randy.Conner@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 12:29 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Elisa Rosario 

<Elisa.Rosario@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Randy Conner <Randy.Conner@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Randy Conner, Water Management - Travel Request 

  

Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin, 

  

I am writing on behalf of Commissioner Conner to provide an update regarding his recent travel. 

Commissioner Conner traveled to Denver, Colorado, from June 6th to June 11th, 2025. During 

this trip, he attended the Board of Directors meeting for the Water Research Foundation (WRF) 

and participated in the American Water Works Association (AWWA) 2025 Annual Conference 

and Expo (ACE25). 

  

Commissioner Conner intends to seek reimbursement for a portion of his lodging and meals 

through WRF. The remaining expenses for lodging, ground transportation, and meals will be 

submitted through the OBM process. 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Elisa Rosario 

  

Randy Conner 

Commissioner 

Chicago Department of Water Management. 

312-744-7001 office 



312-735-8479 cell 

  

  

From: Elisa Rosario <Elisa.Rosario@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 6:40 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Randy Conner <Randy.Conner@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Randy Conner, Water Management - Travel Request 

  

Hello Mr. Berlin,  

  

I'm reaching out on behalf of Commissioner Randy Conner, He has been invited to attend the 

Water Research Foundation Board of Directors meetings (WRF) and then the American Water 

Works Association (AWWA) 2025 Annual Conference & EXPO (ACE25) both in Denver, CO from 

June 6th - June 11th  2025. Commissioner Conner has been voted to serve as a Director of the 

Water Research Foundation, The WRF Board holds two in-person meetings annually, with the 

next Board of Directors meeting scheduled for Saturday, June 7th, in Denver, CO  he will also plan 

to attend the WRF Subscriber Luncheon on Monday, June 9th. Please note the Water Research 

Foundation, will reimburse Board of Directors lodging and food expenses from June 6th through 

June 9th . Commissioner Conner then plans to attend ACE25,  June 9th - June 11th pending OBM 

Travel Request approval, ACE25 will be the largest gathering of water professionals and presents 

a unique opportunity to interact with his peers in order to share best practices,  learn about 

emerging technologies and identify efficiencies to help improve our water system.    

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information for this Travel request .  

  

  

Elisa Rosario 

Assistant to the Commissioner 

Department of Water Management 

1000 E. Ohio St +25 

mailto:Elisa.Rosario@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Randy.Conner@cityofchicago.org


(312)744-7001  

  

 

Check us out on Facebook, and Twitter. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ChicagoWaterManagement
https://twitter.com/ChicagoWater

